## RIVERFRONT COMMITTEE-WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3, 2020-10:00 AM-RIVERFRONT NORTH TO SOUTH

The Buffalo City Riverfront Committee was called to order by chairman Kevin Mack. Present: Jeannie Czaplewski, City Superintendent Stan Meier and Clerk Jenny Ehlenfeldt. Absent: Citizen board member Dan Arendt.

The Committee inspected all riverfront leased properties. Letters will be sent to all lease holders who are not incompliance with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Shoreline Management Plan regulations in regards to debris on the riverbank, broken steps and docks. Re-inspection will occur after Juy 6, 2020. Photos were taken of all riverfront leased spaced from the bank and from the water.

Added 20' south of the River Ratz leased space giving him a total of 120'. Opened up 40' section south of that on the old fire lane. Used two 20' sections given back to the City last year along with extra space both north and south of the 2<sup>nd</sup> Street Fishing Dock to create 2 more additional spaces to lease out starting at the top of the waiting list.

Discussed asking for an additional 20' back from a current lease holder to make up another leasable 40' section. Clerk will work on contacting that individual.

Kevin Mack, Mayor	Jenny Ehlenfeldt, Clerk
	date approved